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5th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Welcome Back 

I hope everyone had a lovely Christmas /Winter 
break.  It was lovely to spend time with our 
families, though I know it is a hectic time and 
can be difficult for some of our children.   
 
However everyone has come back happy to see 
their friends and quickly settled into their 
routines. Elm class had a very relaxing session 
to help them settle into class this week.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sport enrichment 

Our sport enrichment activities all restarted this 
week as well.  Jumpspace came today and 
started the rebound sessions with their new 
classes,  Sunflowers and Rowan.  
Other classes continued with their cooking, 
music or structured play activities.  Our 
reopened Café- Totally Tasty Treats,  will start 
next week.  
Sale Sharks also restarted this week and the 
children quickly settled back into the routine.   
This week the pupils took part in ‘tag rugby’ but 
these photos are from the last session before  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas and show how the pupils are really 
engaging with a very 
different sport.  

 

 
 
 

 
 

Parents Group   
There is a full program of 
parent groups planned for 
this half term.  The details of 
which can be found on our website. 
https://www.lancasterian.manchester.sch.uk/p
age/parent-group/140790 
The next session is a ‘brew and biscuit’ on the 
9th January when Becca Grant will be 
introducing herself and talking about MOVE.  
The following week, 16th January, Kevin 
Northrop, from Manchester Travel Training 
Partnership, will be joining the group to talk 
about travel training for our older pupils.    
 

Dates for the term 

15th February 2024 – Last day of term for pupils 
16th February 2024 – Inset training day.  
 
Best Wishes  

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 

 

Everyone! 
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